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Dear Customer,

Proposition (Prop) 65, officially known as The Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, is a law
that requires warnings to be provided to California consumers when they might be exposed to chemicals known
to cause cancer, birth defects, or other reproductive harm. The Proposition 65 list of chemicals is available from
the following website: https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/proposition-65-list.

Depending on the encoder product variation or accessories purchased, substances known to the State of
California to cause cancer or reproductive harm may be present. The following warning label is applied to the
aforementioned products:

A Warning: The encoder configuration and/or accessories purchased can
expose you to chemicals including diisononyl phthalate (DINP), lead and nickel,
which is known to the State of California to cause cancer or reproductive harm.
For more information go to https://www.p65warnings.ca.gov.

e We reserve the right to amend this statement at anytime based on subsequent chemicals added to the
Proposition 65 list.

e We will continue to monitor our compliance to the Proposition 65 list and update as needed.

e Additional information concerning Proposition 65 can be found at https://www.p65warnings.ca.gov/.

All information provided in this statement is accurate to the best of our knowledge.
We appreciate your business.

Sincerely,
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Mark Halliday - Compliance Manager
markh@encoder.com
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